
Lea Endowed School 
Class 5 Newsletter – Friday 23rd June 2017 

This Week & Last Week! 

 

I hope you all had a great half-term although it does 

seem such a long time ago now! It is only a short time 

that we have left in Year 6 and I hope that your child 

enjoys their last few weeks with us at Lea Endowed as 

much as they can. 

 

Can I begin by saying how proud I was of all the 

children who came to Borwick Hall last week. We all 

had an amazing, if not tiring, time and the way the 

children conducted themselves at all times was 

brilliant.  I’m absolutely certain that memories will 

have been created that will last a life-time (as well as 

the odd few funny stories!)  Just as soon as they have 

been collated, all the Borwick Hall photographs will be 

put on the school website for everyone to see.  I will let 

the children know when that is. 

 

This week most children in Class 5 have been 

completing the safer-cycling course with Mrs Edwards 

and Mrs Robinson.  Despite the very hot weather, all 

the children have done really well with this and I’m 

certain that they will be much safer out and about on 

their bikes. 

 

Just a quick reminder that we are doing enterprise this 

year however, it will be a stripped down version of 

enterprise given the length of time we have got left. 

 

Mr Smith – Class 5 Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders/Information 
 

 

 Class 5s ‘Open Door’ sessions are on Thursday 

between 3.15 and 4pm.  Please feel free to 

come in and look at your child’s work. 

 Our Bog-Eyed Jog is on Thursday 6th of July.  

We recognise that we have already had a few 

sponsored event recently but we really do 

appreciate all the effort you go to and your 

generosity. All proceeds from this event is for 

the children in school.   

 
 

 
Next Week 

 
Worship – This term our worship theme is Courage. 
Each week selected children will be planning their own 
worship based on this theme. 
Topic – Our topic theme this term is The Seaside. 
English – Next week we will be producing holiday 
brochures and producing information pages about 
different countries. 
Maths - In Maths, we will be costing holidays and trips 
both abroad and in the UK. 
RE – In RE we will be learning about People of God. 
Science – In Science, we will be making and 
investigating electrical circuits. 
History – In our History lesson we will be learning 
about Victorian Holidays. 
PE – In PE we will be learning the skills of cricket. 
Computing – In Computing, we will be creating an 
online safety portfolio. 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 30th June – Blue Team non-uniform day 

Monday 3rd July – Moving On  morning 

Thursday 6th July – Bog Eyed Jog (9:15am start) 

Friday 7th July – Reports sent home 

Sunday 9th July – Leavers’ Service at St Christopher’s 

Thursday 13th July – Cultural Diversity Dance Day 

Thursday 20th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

(9.15am) & School Disco (6pm-8pm) 

Friday 21st July – End of Term 2pm finish 
 

Homework 
 

There will be no homework this week.   
 

Outstanding Behaviour 
 

Curriculum Star of the Week – Kyson Elson  

 

For showing the Christian Value of Trust – Calum 

Carberry 


